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6th March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Cheshire Down Syndrome Support Group Team have presented an 

assembly today and as a result we will be joining in the World Down 

Syndrome Day on 21st March 2018. 

WHAT IS WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY? 

World Down Syndrome Day is on 21st March. This date – the 21st day of 

the 3rd month – represents the 3 copies of chromosome 21, which is unique 

to people with Down syndrome. This year marks the 12th anniversary of 

World Down Syndrome Day, which is officially recognized by the United 

Nations. 

 

GINGERBREAD SOCK BISCUIT SALE 

 

On World Down Syndrome Day (21st March 2018) we will be selling 

in your child’s class room Gingerbread Sock Biscuits for a minimum 

donation of 50p per biscuit. The biscuits come individually wrapped 

and 100% of the proceeds raised will go to Cheshire Down’s 

Syndrome Support Group.  Children can also wear odd socks on 

the day. 

Kind regards 

Natalie Tomlinson 

Headteacher 
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